17 April 1992

To

Mrs. Ria Wells,

1-22-AP, House No. 2,

Garb Street,

Minnesota

Dear Mrs. Wells,

Hi. I am Darcy Pat and I am the organizer of the Pat Organization. I am writing to you in response to the draft sent by you for the building of the school for the poor.

We are glad to receive your contribution of $800 towards the building of school. We appreciate your effort to help us in the task taken up. Our team and I are grateful to you for having realized the importance of the task and for having coming forward to help us in executing it. Please find enclosed a receipt for the amount you have sent to us. In case you do not find the receipt or are unsure of the amount being used the right way, please feel free to contact us anytime at our office.

Regards,

Darcy Pat,

Organizer,

Pat Organization

